
       

 

Alliance in Partnership is delighted and proud to be the caterers at Lawrence Sheriff School. 

Over the past year AIP has worked closely with the School to not only promote healthy eating 

policies at the school, but also to improve the quality and value for money at all its customers, and 

during this year we have introduced a fresh and exciting new image to help and enhance the eating 

experience. 

Lawrence Sheriff School operates a Biometric Cashless System; the system is controlled by the latest 

technology and provides a cash free environment within the school. 

Each student is provided with an account in his name and only that student can access the account 

when wishing to purchase food. 

You can top up your students account by either sending in a cheque payable to “ Alliance in 

Partnership” or alternatively pay via Parent Pay. All new students will be issued with a Parent Pay 

account and all relevant login details. 

We do inform students at transaction stage when balances are low and offer the facility of printed 

reports to indicate balance and activity on each card. Should the need arise spending restrictions can 

be implemented on parent notification. 

Most importantly what the cashless system does offer is to not only plan and manage your child’s 

budget, but enable you to communicate to us vital dietary and health issues relating to you child. 

Our onsite Catering Team at Lawrence Sheriff School is headed up by Sharon Hart and she can be 

contacted on 01788 843740 should you require any further information. 

Throughout the year we run a number of different activities and initiatives within the Dining Hall 

ranging from: 

 Supplier Promotions 

 Speciality Theme Days 

 Theatre Style Cooking 

 Locally Produced Products 

 Seasonal Menus 

 Surveys 

 Special Offers 

 Promotions 

 New Concepts 


